
CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 
 

To:  Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk 

From:  Mayor Ron Nirenberg 

Copies: Aurora Perkins, Deputy City Clerk; Nancy Cano, Office of the City Clerk; 
Emily McGinn, Assistant to the City Council 

 
Subject: Board Appointment – Hemisfair Park Area Redevelopment Corporation 

Date:  October 19, 2022 

 

I would like to appoint Francisco Gonima, and reappoint Juan Landa and Stephen Yndo, 
to the Hemisfair Park Area Redevelopment Corporation. Francisco Gonima will be 
filling a vacant position. Their applications are on file with the Office of the City Clerk.   

 

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Ron Nirenberg 
Mayor 

 




